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To Teignbridge District Council: 
planning@teignbridge.gov.uk 

 
18/02234/OUT Outline - Dwelling (revised plans) 
 
4th July 2020 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 	
Notification has been received that the plans for the above listed dwellings have been revised. The 
Exeter Cycling Campaign have reviewed the revisions and cannot see any changes to cycle parking 
provision and would therefore will continue to object to this outline planning proposal.	
 
As per our original objection, if secure and high-quality cycle parking can be included in the plans 
we will happily remove our objection to this outline planning application. 
 
Kind regards,	
 
Alex Tait 
 
for and on behalf of:	
EXETER CYCLING CAMPAIGN	
___________________________________	
exetercyclingcampaign.org.uk 

Twitter: @ExeterCycling 

Facebook: ExeterCyclingCampaign 


